
Date: 8/7/2024

Change Order No: 2
Contractor: B & E ELECTRIC, INC. Project No: A24-3400-1

Item
Change In Contract 

Price

1 $30,157.00

$30,157.00

Original Contract Price: $1,315,525.00
Prior Approved Change Orders: $7,932.00

Revised Contract Price: $1,323,457.00

Current Change Order Price: $30,157.00
New Contract Price: $1,353,614.00

This document will become an amendment to the contract and all provisions of the contract will apply hereto.

Contractor Date

City of Sandpoint IT Project Manager Date

City of Sandpoint Central Services Director Date

Mayor Date

Justification:

The following changes to the contract documents are issued:

Description

Scope:
Scope: Upgrading the level sensors and Auto Dialers at lift stations as follows:
Level Sensors: Bristle Cone, Cedars, Fishback, Spring Creek, Timberline, University, Westwood                                                                                            
Auto Dialers: Bristlecone, Cottonwood, Hickory Glen, North Boyer, Northview, Sandcreek, Silverwings, Seasons, South 
Boyer, Spring Creek, Westwood

CITY OF SANDPOINT

CONTRACT CHANGE ORDER

SCADA UPGRADES PROJECT

This change order shall be full payment and final settlement of all claims for Contract time and for all costs of any kind, including costs of delays
and inefficiency, related to any Work either covered or affected by the change, including all direct, indirect, impact, reduced productivity, costs
due to extended schedule duration and any other claim by Contractor. By signing this change order, the Contractor waives any additional
entitlement to additional compensation or schedule extension.

Approved By:

Approved By:

Auto Dialers were not included in the initial RFP as City staff believed SCADA would eliminate the need for them. It was 
determined this is a necessary back-up to the SCADA system. Current auto dialers are outdated technology and 
replacing them will meet alarm channel outputs.  The level sensors in the RFP were listed as both submersible and radar 
level sensors. B & E provided their recommendation to change to radar level sensors at the noted lift stations as they 
have a longer operating life and are less likely to fail. It is cost effective to change these out now rather than later when 
the current sensors fail.

Total Change In Contract Price:

Time provided for completion in the contract is:
[ X   ] unchanged, [  ] increased, [   ] decreased by 0  calendar days. 

                        The Substantial Completion date for this contract is March 31, 2025

Accepted By:

Recommended By:
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